[image: image1.jpg]


P4K Class Newsletter Term 3

Happy New Year!  We have had a busy start to the term due to our upcoming assembly on Friday but the children are showing that they are ready to start the year with hard working attitudes.  
Homework

Homework will be the same as in the previous terms; handed out to the class on Thursday and returned to me by Tuesday.  This will consist of a piece of maths, spelling and topic to be completed.  
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Reading will also continue as last term with the children doing their first reading with me in class and following this up at home.      

Timetables
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This term we have a very busy timetable.  On Monday we have a drama session with Miss Kinnaird as well as a library slot every second Monday (week beginning 11/01/16), PE on Tuesday with Miss Waite and on Friday with myself and Music on Thursday with Miss Watt.  
Parents Evening

This will be held on Monday 26.01.16 (from 3:00pm-5:15pm) and Thursday 28.01.16 (from 6:00pm-8:30pm).  This will allow me to share the children’s learning intentions for the upcoming term and progress made during term 2.  If there are specific times you are unable to attend on these dates you must let the office know ASAP to ensure you get an appointment that you are available for.  Once appointment slips have been sent to you, I will be unable to reschedule.        

Project News 
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Our topic this term will be “Invaders”.  After gathering the children’s ideas, we have decided we will be covering the following areas: Celts, Romans, Anglo-Saxons, Vikings, World Wars and even aliens! The children have shown an incredible enthusiasm for this topic already so it will definitely be an interesting term that we are all looking forward to.  Our main outcomes covered this term will be Social Studies – People, past events and societies.  
If anyone would like to speak to me, feel free to catch me at the end of the day or communicate with me through the children’s reading records!

Hope to see you on Friday at our assembly!

Miss Taylor

